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Health Minister Dr. Christopher Tufton 

  

Repairs have been completed on the Spanish Town Hospital ward which was recently closed due 

to termite infestation. 

  

Sections of the roof were compromised. 

  

The closure also occurred after a video was released showing rats on a ward at the hospital. 

  

In an interview with RJR News, Health Minister Dr. Christopher Tufton said work is being carried 

out on four other wards at the hospital which are also infested by termites.  

  

He expects normality to return within two months.  

 


